The King's CE School

Aspire, Believe and Achieve Together



Newsletter 18

Friday 24th January 2020

Carpentry Project

On Tuesday we welcomed Imran, Zamir and Paul from Volunteer it Yourself, a social enterprise company into school to work with some of our year 9, 10 and 11 students on a carpentry project. This project, as part of the Careers programme is designed to give students confidence and practical skills.





RSPB Birdwatch

Well done to the Year 7 pupils who took part in the RSPB School Bird Count at lunchtime on Tuesday.



Our school vision.....







At The King's CE School we believe that everyone is unique and created in God's image. We enable all to achieve their God-given potential; to grow, learn and aspire; to transform their lives and the lives of others and to journey in faith without limits within a unified, respectful and harmonious community.

Contact Details

Telephone 01902 558333

Mr J Ludlow Principal

E-mail admin@kingswolverhampton.co.uk

PE News.....

Boy's Basketball:

On Tuesday our year 8 boys competed against St Peters in an NBA fixture NBA league, the final score was 23-5 to our boys. The boys showed a great amount of respect, sportsmanship and determinitation throughout the entire match. We were very proud of their behaviour, skill level and approach towards the competitive match.

Girl's Basketball:

Schools across Wolverhampton travelled to King's for the Under 14, year 7,8 and 9 Girls Basketball tournament. It was a brilliant experience for the girls taking part to challenge themselves against a variety of abilities to which they presented fantastic teamwork and determination. A great positive mind set and fight enabled them to gain a strong attack and score several baskets with great game play. Well done to all involved!

Year 10 Sports Hall Athletics:

We took a team of year 10 students on Thursday to the Year 10 Sports Hall Athletics competition, and they performed with great enthusiasm and efforts. Many of the students gained top 3 positions within their events, and we look forward to seeing the results and claiming our medals.

Miss Pugh

KGT Auditions

This week the creative team held the schools annual talent show auditions. There was an amazing turn out from students across the year groups with a combined total of 40 students auditioning and a total of 25 acts.

The standard has been incredibly high so well done to all those that have auditioned we wish them the best of luck for Monday when the finalists will be announced!





kingswolverhampton

@kingsschoolwlv

The King's CE School

Aspire, Believe and Achieve Together



Newsletter 18

Friday 24th January 2020

Well done to our **House Stars of** the Week



Well done to our House Form Group of the Week



Primary visit from St Michael's

On Friday we had 30 Year 5 students in from St Michael's School. They have taken part in Art, Music and Sports workshops. All students loved our school, were really enthusiastic and loved the experience. A massive well done to all of the year 10 sports leaders that were exceptional, and a big thank you to all staff that have led sessions and hopefully Christchurch students will think the same, and be as positive next week.







Stepping Forward.....

Carol Facey from Stepping Forward our Careers Advisor will be with us in school every Tuesday and Thursday. She is here to offer guidance and support to our students and to help with any queries.

This week a Careers Bulletin for our school has been sent out on Twitter and is also available on our school website.

A very informative bulletin that contains important dates, new opportunities, openings, and useful websites.

From the Chaplain....

If last week we were reflecting on our God-given potential, the theme of this week has been how we use our gifts and potential to transform our own lives and those of others around us. In particular, reading the story of Moses standing up to the Egyptian slave drivers on behalf of his people, we are considering how we might challenge injustice. The feeling of "life not being fair" is one that we can all relate to on a personal level, and the anger and frustration we all feel at the times when we personally have been unfairly treated might well cause conflict and division. In these situations, it is important that we talk, and above all that listen. Reconciliation is not about us agreeing on everything, but it is about us being open to listening, understanding and respecting each other's points of view. In this way, we can move forwards together, valuing one another despite our differences. The righteous anger we might feel at others being unfairly treated is less personal but if we channel it wisely and if we apply the same same principles of seeking reconciliation, we have the potential to work together to create a truly harmonious community in which all may flourish.

Next Week's Theme for Worship:

The Life of Moses:

The Burning Bush

Exodus 3:1-14

Con-

E-mail admin@kingswolverhampton.co.uk



kingswolverhampton



@kingsschoolwlv

tact Details